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Ottawa, 20th December, 1911.

sir:—

I have to draw your attention to the fact that your

salary pay-list should be sent in monthly in future instead

of once in three months. It would be well for you to mail it

to the Department about the 15th of each month in order that

your cheque may be sent by the end of the month.

Your obedient servant,

F.

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

W. J. McAllan, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Fraser Lake, B. C.
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